
 
 
MyFirstChurch - Launching Phase 1 
We are excited to announce the opening of our new online community, MyFirstChurch! This is a place 
to connect with other church members, be involved in groups, sign up for events, and much more! 

Phase 1 – April 2nd. We are inviting families with children to join our online community first. This will 
give parents the opportunity to update their family profile with accurate up-to-date information and set 
their privacy settings. Children under the age of 14 are hidden from the general users in the system 
(only those with a background check and safety certified can access children’s information for the 
purpose of running of church school programs). We will be sending out an email inviting you to join 
MyFirstChurch. Follow the link in the email you received to create a user ID and password. Feel free to 
explore the system to find out what it can do for you! 

Phase 2 – May 1st. We will invite the rest of the congregation to join the system by email in May. 
Follow the link in the email to create a user ID and password. We will have group training sessions and 
articles in Sunday Notes and Tidings with helpful tips along the way. 

Please watch this instructional video explaining how to update your profile, communication, and 
privacy settings: https://player.vimeo.com/video/159083491.  

If you have questions or concerns, or if you would like to be unlisted in the system, please contact 
Suzanne at suzanne.nardi@whfirstchurch.org. 

We look forward to doing church in a new way with you! 

Sincerely, 
Suzanne, Dawne and Elliott 
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